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Emails were sent to individuals and state list serves encouraging people to join or renew their 

memberships in MPLA.  

 

Four excellent candidates for the leadership institute were recommended to the MPLA committee. 

Funding for the two people from South Dakota for the institute has been set by SDLA at $750 each and a 

commitment from the SDLA Executive Committee to provide a like amount of funding for any additional 

candidates selected from South Dakota this year. 

 

The SDLA President was encouraged to write an article for the MPLA Newsletter describing the issues 

that came up when the newly elected President left the state a month after being elected and the new 

President Elect had to take the office. 

 

 


